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The following messages are for both schools: 

Arbor Update @Bugthorpe @Sutton 

Thank you to all of you who have signed up to Arbor, 
our online information management system. At the 
time of writing, we have 94% of parents signed up 
@Sutton, and 86% of parents signed up @Bugthorpe.  

As of Monday 29th April, we will only be accepting 
bookings for breakfast and afterschool club on Arbor. 
Please do not assume previous registers will count; to 
safeguard the children we will need all bookings on 
Arbor, so we know who is in attendance and when.  

All payments, credits and debits, should now be up to 
date, brought across from the old systems. All debts 
will need clearing and then you can use the pay as you 
go system.  

Any problems, please email the School Office, who 
will be happy to assist. Thank you for your support. 

 

Year 5/6 Eden Camp Trip @Bugthorpe @Sutton 

 

The children really enjoyed visiting Eden Camp after 
studying the impact of the World Wars, and 
answering the question ‘How could Hitler have 

convinced a nation like Germany to follow him?’. The 
particularly enjoyed the Blitz hut and submarine 
experience, due to the dramatic atmospheres created. 
Harry B @Sutton wished he had more time to read all 
the information. Phoebe @Bugthorpe loved it as it 
‘helped me really understand how I would feel during 
war’.  

 

Long Term Plans Update @Bugthorpe @Sutton 

We have been busy revamping our long-term plans 
for September and are excited by the new units we 
will be covering. Class 2 and 4 long-term plans are 
available to view on our school website – click here. 
We are still finalising Class 3’s plan for September. All 
of our teachers will know exactly what substantive 
and disciplinary knowledge they need to cover in 
class, and we have managed to keep our cross-
curricular links with English books. Each of our new 
units comes with a new assessment document linked 
to the learning e.g. 

 

https://www.bugthorpe-sutton.org.uk/federation/curriculum/enquiry-curriculum


I believe one of our greatest areas of development 
will be the creative subjects, especially Art, where we 
will be ramping up our expectations and skills 
progression. For example: 

 

THE FOLLOWING MESSAGES ARE FOR SUTTON: 

PTFA 100 Club @Sutton 

£12 per year gives you the chance to win up to £360!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Flower Festival at Church @Sutton 

To raise vital funds for St Michael’s Church, they are 
holding a Flower Festival in over the May Bank 

Holiday. The children will be hard at work with Mrs 
Husband and Miss Queen (a trained florist) to 
decorate the pulpit! Please support the event and 

drop in for a cuppa 😊  

THE FOLLOWING MESSAGES ARE FOR BUGTHORPE: 

St Crux Fundraiser @Bugthorpe 

The FOBS St Crux fundraiser made up in donations and 
volunteers what it lacked in customers! A cold and 
damp Friday in York, being the suspected culprit for the 
lack of footfall. A slightly disappointing £250 was raised 
but a huge thank you to all who baked and donated, 
and particularly the volunteers who gave up their 
valuable time. Alex Curtis, Chair of PTFA. 

New Picnic Benches @Bugthorpe 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mr Holtby 

Executive Headteacher 


